
 

 

 

 

 

To: Србска Акција 

 

Russian International Conservative 

Forum 

190013, Russia, Saint-Petersburg, 

Vvedenskiy Canal, 7, letter “Zh” 

 Tel.:+7 (812) 677 39 22 

E-mail: forumrealpatriot@gmail.com 

www.realpatriot.ru 

 

Issue № 67 dated 15.01.2015 

 

 

Dear head of Србска Акција! 

In the 21st century, the mankind has been struck by an epidemic of the new frightening disease. 

Just like plague in the Middle Ages, this disease destroys the nations and peoples of Europe. The name of 

this disease is Tolerance. The countries that have been standing there for centuries are nearly collapsing, 

being attacked thereby. Today we are witnessing how the forces that are far beyond in another continent, 

in order to solve their internal problems, are trying to dictate to Russia and Europe the behavior that leads 

to the destruction of their economies, political systems and traditional values. 

For centuries, losers, criminals, cultists and perverts have been emigrating from Europe overseas. 

The descendants of these people now want to impose their will on all of us who are still living in the Old 

Country. Artificial and forced introduction of the values that have nothing to do with the traditional 

values of Europe and Russia have not only led to significant political and ideological confrontation in 

Europe, but also to direct economic confrontation. The economic and diplomatic contacts which have 

been established by decades are being destroyed, sanctions are being imposed, leading to mutual collapse 

of the economies. 

After a little while the point of no return will be passed, and it will be impossible to rebuild trust 

and partnership relations. 

In such circumstances, there emerges the new understanding of conservatism as the progressive 

and the only rightful ideological trend that is capable to contribute to the mankind’s survival. 

The problem of global antagonism to each other in all spheres of life is the lack of clearly 

defined leader of the process of recovery of the traditional values of our countries, the so-called 

"conservative arbiter" of Europe. Russia must regain the status of the cradle of true morality and defender 

of the conservative ideals. Now more than ever, the role of leader is critically important for the unification 

of 

Europe and Russia, the leader having his own opinion and the ability to bring it to real life. 

Based on this, Russia should become the basis of the conservative thought. 

http://www.realpatriot.ru/


In order for all members of the conservative forces in Europe and Russia to come together and to 

find the ways of their successful cooperation, the International Congress "Russian International 

Conservative Forum" will be held on March 22, 2015 in St. Petersburg (the Russian Federation, 

Northwestern Federal District) at the address: Moskovsky prospect, 97A (Congress Mall of Holiday Inn 

Hotel). This Forum will bring together all the social and political movements which support healthy 

conservatism in their countries. Congress has had no parallel in history of the Russian and world politics. 

The purpose of the Congress will be jointing the effort to develop the general concept of 

interaction of the national-conservative forces in Europe and Russia. 

The main objective of the Forum will become signing of the memorandum on organization of the 

permanent coordination committee which will include all members of the conservative forces of Europe 

and Russia. 

Our forum has invited the right-wing conservative politicians of the European Union, the 

conservative public figures and many well-known public and political figures of the Russian Federation. 

I invite representatives of your organization and friendly to you the organizations which you 

recommend to us for the invitation, to take part in the International congress "International Russian 

Conservative Forum". The program and the schedule of a forum enclose to this letter. Concerning 

participation I ask to report about your decision, having responded to this letter. Are ready to enter to you 

into a correspondence concerning a format and conditions of your participation in action. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Chairman of the Organization 

Committee of Russian 

International Conservative Forum 

 

 A. N.Petrow 

 


